
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

Dear Parent or Carer 

We all know how essential a reliable broadband connection is. Our pupils use the 

internet every day to connect to the online systems they use for study. With 
households across the country struggling to make ends meet, we would like to pass 
on to you some information about social tariffs. Social tariffs are cheaper broadband 

and phone packages for people claiming Universal Credit, Pension Credit and some 
other benefits. Some providers call them ‘essential’ or ‘basic’ broadband. Amid rising 
living costs, Ofcom is encouraging companies to offer social tariffs to help customers 

on low incomes. They’re delivered in the same way as normal packages, just at a 
lower price.  

Ofcom, along with the publication Which?, is driving awareness about the scheme 

and urging anyone on a government benefit to contact their provider to find a 
cheaper deal. 

If you are interested and would like to find out if you qualify for the scheme, please 

follow the links below for further information. 

Social tariffs: Cheaper broadband and phone packages 

Half of low-income households in the dark over broadband social tariffs 

 

Best wishes 

Ms L Dickinson 

Business and Enterprise Leader 

 

https://www.ofcom.org.uk/phones-telecoms-and-internet/advice-for-consumers/costs-and-billing/social-tariffs
https://www.ofcom.org.uk/news-centre/2023/half-of-low-income-households-in-dark-over-broadband-social-tariffs?utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=April%202023%20Newsletter&utm_content=April%202023%20Newsletter+CID_7eb066544d5a18906e54e9cf5f3eca1d&utm_source=updates&utm_term=Read%20more

